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   EYFS Nativity 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christmas production of The 
Wriggly Nativity is being filmed 
next week and will be posted on 
Google Classrooms for all our 
EYFS parents and families to 
watch as many times as you like. 

 

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM YOUR SCHOOL NURSING TEAM! 

  

As the Christmas holidays approach, especially in such challenging times, we would just like  to remind you 

about ChatHealth, the NHS school nurse messaging service which is available to pupils and their families. The 

service for young people in Calderdale is part of a unique, multi-award winning NHS scheme, which has been 

highly  acclaimed by service users and NHS officials for improving access to healthcare.     

 You can send a text via ChatHealth for confidential and anonymous advice on all kinds of health issues, like 

emotional health, sexual health, bullying, healthy eating and any general health concerns. 

 The text number for this is: 

 Parents/carers: 07507332157 

 Young people: 07480 635297 

 Or visit www.chathealth.nhs.uk to start a chat. 

  
We are still here to help, even during the Christmas      
holidays, our opening hours are: 

 

9am-4.30pm Mon 21st December- Weds 23rd December 2020 

9am until 2.30pm on 24th December 2020 

Closed 25th December and 28th December 2020.  

9am- 4.30pm 29th and 30th December 2020.  

9am – 2.30pm on 31st December.  

Closed 1st January  

Open as normal from 4th January 2021. 

 

file://///lhcbpp1.lhcdom1.lrh-tr.nhs.uk/Community_Health_Services/ChatHealth%20Programme/ChatHealth%20Commercials/Implementation%20Templates/Marketing/2020_Marketing%20Toolkit/www.chathealth.nhs.uk


What's happening in school week beginning Mon 14th December 

Weekly attendance %  

in each class 

Northdene 100 

Bankhouse 97 

Kings Lea 99 

Greenpark 97 

Riverwood 99 

Springwood 97 

Calder 98 

Lydbrook 99 

Woodhouse 96 

Mon 14th Dec  

Tues 15th Dec Father Christmas  visit 

Weds  16th Dec  

Thurs 17th Dec Class Christmas Parties 

Fri 18th Dec School closed for Christmas Holidays  

 

Henkeepers 

Bankhouse have been  
chosen to look after 
the hens next week.  

 

Celebration Assembly 

Our Celebration Virtual Assembly is on the 

website homepage for you to view . 

Congratulations to all our Leaf Winners this 
week! 

 

 

 

 

 

Talk Homework 

Our topic for discussion this week is “Where would you like to 
travel and why?” 

This topic will be discussed from Monday 14th December 

House Point Winners 

Hebble were our house 

point winners this  

week., well done. 

 

 

 

 

Reminder of some of the exciting things taking place in school next 
week: 

(No payments required all included in the Christmas package) 

 

Tuesday 15th Dec -   Father Christmas comes to Copley  

Thursday 17th Dec -  Class Christmas Parties  

 


